
3rd Janaury 2024 

Dear Parent and Carers  

Year 4 Lunch with Family  

We would like to welcome parents and carers to join their children for lunch on the 

following dates -  

4 Cowell Tuesday 16th January 2024   

4 Rowling Wednesday 17th January 2024 

This is a fantastic opportunity to taste our wonderful lunches, which are prepared by Mrs 

Cresswell and her team.  

The cost for lunch is £2.50 which must be paid on ParentPay no later than Monday 8th 

January. We do have limited space in our dinner hall, so unfortunately we can only 

accommodate one adult per child. Apologies but, we are unable to accommodate any 

siblings, including babies.    

Please note, due to GDPR and safeguarding legislation phones are not to be used during the 

lunch; this includes taking photos 

Parents/carers attending will need to pre -book their lunch options which can be completed 

on this form https://forms.office.com/e/esxR1yrPUR by Monday 8th January. 

We look forward to you joining us!  

Yours sincerely,  

E. Anderson 

Miss E Anderson 

Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/esxR1yrPUR

